## Our next Legacy Lecture Series presentation will be held on Monday, February 6th at 12 noon in the basement of the St. George Tabernacle - featuring Stephen M. Studdert

From: Marilyn Lamoreaux (marilyn.lamoreaux@utahtech.edu)

To: kevanderson@pacbell.net; larryhgardner@gmail.com; sms@mantford.com

Date: Saturday, January 14, 2023 at 02:58 PM MST

## Dear Friends,

Our next Legacy Lecture will be held on Monday, February 6, 2023, at 12 noon in the basement of the St. George Tabernacle. We are very happy and honored to announce that our speaker will be **Stephen M. Studdert**. Mr. Studdert has a distinguished professional career and a long record of public service. He was a corporate executive and former senior White House Advisor to U.S. Presidents George Bush, Ronald Reagan, and Gerald Ford. He carried out assignments to more than 100 nations and has a demonstrated background of proven leadership at the corporate, national, and international levels. He will be talking about his diplomatic experiences then and now.



Mr. Studdert is a graduate of Brigham Young University and has a Master of Arts in International Security from the University of Arizona. He served on the Board of Trustees of Southern Virginia University, from which he was awarded an Honorary Doctorate. He was also inducted into the Spanish Fork Utah High School Hall of Fame. He is married to the former Bonnie Beck, and they have six children.

We hope you will join us on Monday, February 6th for this amazing presentation. Thank you so much for your support of the Legacy Lecture Series. Sincerely,
Marilyn Lamoreaux
435-705-0605

PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOU RECEIVED THIS INVITATION AND IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND!

about:blank 1/1